

Office of the Vice-Chancellor

Professor Dave Petley
Vice-Chancellor
University of Hull
Hull, HU6 7RX
United Kingdom
T: +44 (0)1482 465131 | F: +44 (0)1482 465131
E: vc@hull.ac.uk | w: www.hull.ac.uk

03 October 2022

Dear Dr Mahmood,

I am very pleased to appoint you as Visiting Professor in the Faculty of Business, Law and Politics for a period of 3 years from 1 September 2022 to 31 August 2025.

This appointment entitles you to use the University's library and computing facilities. Our Human Resources Directorate will be happy to make the necessary arrangements via the Visitor Details Form which you will receive shortly.

Allow me to extend my congratulations on this appointment. Your involvement with and contribution to the University of Hull is very highly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

**Professor David Petley** 

Vice-Chancellor